
NEWTON AREA SOCCER ASSOCIATION 

July 1st, 2024 (June 2024 meeting) 

Attendees Present:  
Jason Price 
Kristi Meyer 
James Jensen 
Brittany Wolfe 
Lindsey Peck 
Jennifer Parsons 
Jonathan Smith 
 
Open Forum- 
No parents present. 
4th of July parade- James is working on decorations for the trailer. We will be handing out candy and 
flyers. James will be putting the flyer together and Jonathan will be printing. A google doc was sent out 
for NASA players to sign up to walk/ride in the parade.  
 
New Business- 
 
Open Board positions 
Director of Coaches- James volunteered. Approved. 
Director of Fields & Equipment- Lindsey Peck nominated by Jennifer Parsons. Accepted & approved 

Jason is going to reach out to Pleasant Hill about possibly using their robotic painter for the first 
painting of the season. We are also going to collect quotes on a professional painting service to 
get the lines back on the fields. 

 
Director of Referees- Cortney Henry expressed interest in staying on as Director of Referees. Jason 
nominated & Jonathan 2nd. Approved. 
 
YMCA Meeting 
Jonathan, Lindsey, & Brittany met with the YMCA to discuss working together to help grow the NASA 
program, help fill gaps for middle school players, and provide a better platform for helping train YMCA 
coaches. We need to create an informational flyer that can be handed out to middle school players that 
age out of YMCA or to those families that are identified as being a better fit for NASA than for the YMCA. 
In turn for the YMCA promoting NASA, we will offer a coaching clinic in the spring to help better prepare 
their coaches. We will also provide practice plans for different age groups.  
 
Summer Clinic & In Person Registration 
We are going to host an in person registration and pair it with a night of open soccer scrimmages. We 
will ask boys & girls high school soccer players to come out and engage with kids. The groups will be 
broken down by ages.  



July 16th. 5:30 – 7:30 PM Sea Turtle Ice Cream will be there. Ice cream will be provided to any registered 
player and will be available for families to purchase for others.  
James will contact the boys soccer coaches. Kristi has reached out to the girls team.  
 
Review of Bylaws 
Lindsey will send Jason notes for review and approval at the next meeting. 
 
Other New Business 
Director of Fields needs to get pricing for all goals. We also need pricing for new goals on the U9/U10 
field. When we have replaced all of ours, we would like to donate any usable equipment to one of the 
elementary schools.   
Signs- We need to get signs ordered. We need one with all our sponsors listed on it as well as one for 
each of the business that donated at that level. Brittany will work with Riggs Printing to get these 
ordered. 
 
Motion to Adjourn- 9 PM 
 


